
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/31/2013 10:06:39 AM
Subject: FW: Stop Methamphetamine Draft Bill

Attachments: 11092AC13.docx

This was discussed in the Senator Fair’s meeting yesterday.
 
From: Anne Wallice [mailto:AnneWallice@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 9:07 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Stop Methamphetamine Draft Bill
 
Katherine,
 
Please see the attached draft of the “South Carolina Stop Methamphetamine Production Act” as was discussed 
yesterday.
 
The main aim of this piece of legislation is to stop the local manufacture, rather than the usage, of methamphetamine 
in order to better protect the community at large from the dangers associated with both the residual chemical effects 
and the inherent possibility of fires and explosions stemming from the manufacturing process.
 
Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. I enjoyed meeting you and 
Ted yesterday and looking forward to working with you both.
 
Best,
 
Anne Wallice
Research Director
Corrections and Penology Committee
211 Gressette Bldg.
P. O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
803.212.6422 (office)
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